Jonathan Kuhn

From: Anita Norman <anita.norman1@verizon.net>
Sent: Friday, March 16, 2018 5:48 PM

To: Jonathan Kuhn

Cc: jpwisdom@gmail.com; Norman, Anita (SMD 1B01)
Subject: RE: BZA extension

HiJon,

| forwarded the email from Brendan Meyers, from Office of the Planning, to Jennifer where he said that we (the ANC
Commissioner nor the applicant) don't need to do anything.

Regards,
Anita

Anita Norman,

ANC Commissioner 1B01
1b0l1@anc.dc.gov
(240)257-5723

Sent from my Verizon 4G LTE Droid
On Mar 16, 2018 3:04 PM, Jonathan Kuhn <jonathan@kuhnarchitect.com> wrote:

Good afternoon Jennifer and Anita,

| spoke with a zoning attorney (Marty Sullivan) who deals with a lot of BZA cases. He said for filing BZA extensions the
ANC still needs to be informed. With that, some acknowledgement by the ANC of being informed/included in the
extension filing. | will put together a letter, with Jennifer’s assistance, as to the reason for the extension. That letter
could be sent to the ANC (f needed) along with the HPRB extension approval (attached for your reference).

It seems that the ANC still gets a ‘30 day review period’. Let me know if you’d like to discuss. Or, if the information
provided will suffice.

Thank you,

Jonathan
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